
 

Important dates net 

week…  

Monday 13th February 

Save the Date—Parents FREE 

breakfast (now fully booked) 

Valentine Disco  

 

Tuesday 14th February  

Valentine School Lunch 

 

Friday 17th February 

Ladybird and Caterpillar         

Valentine’s stay and play. 

School Breaks up for half term 

What a super week the children have had! As 
well as completing lots of fantastic learning in 

class, we have also completed various         
activities for Children’s Mental Health Week.   

The children were given the opportunity to 
bring in their bikes and scooters for the day on 
Tuesday, they have completed various circle 
times linked to this, and have come to school 

dressed to express themselves today! 

A big thank you to parents and carers who 
have attended our various workshops which 
have been on offer this week. We hope that 
you enjoyed them and found them useful.  
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School Lunches 

School lunch menus can be found 

via our website.  

Next week will be Week 3 

 

 
 

 Next Friday, we say farewell 

to Mrs Hughes - our school 

attendance officer. We 

would like to say a huge 

thank you to Mrs Hughes for 

all of her hard work and we 

wish her lots of luck in her 

new job. 

Mrs Harrop will be taking 

over this role and absence 

can be reported by calling    

either 01606 593315 before 

8:30am or sending a text 

message 07754 559291    

stating your child’s name 



 

 


